
 

 

 March 7, 2012 
 
 Dear Mike, 
 
               We greatly appreciate your tremendous help in designing and 
building our new home in Carriage Park.  We lived in Winter Park Florida, 
for us a two day drive away during the process, and it is greatly 
appreciated that you and your team of subcontractors and recommended 
designer Dee Ann were able to keep us informed and advised on the better way 
things should go.  We thoroughly enjoyed working with you and your team and 
found that all were very helpful and provided good advice and counsel. 
Further, the workmanship and skill shown by your team was excellent. 
 
               We are very pleased with our new home having now lived in it 
since September 2011.  The home is beautiful and functional.  Details 
discussed during the build cycle are all as defined and work well. 
Suggestions made by yourself and your team are good ones and make our 
retired life more comfortable and care free.  Thanks again for your care and 
consideration during the build and thank your team members who in our 
opinion did an outstanding job. 
 
        Bob and Judy Fischer 


